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Comments: Please do not allow the greed of a few people to exploit this invaluable natural wonder that should be

usable and enjoyable to all. 

 

This open pit mine is not a restoration project and will only pollute this pristine region of central Idaho. The South

Fork of the Salmon is a Wild and Scenic tributary, let's not lose this public treasure.


